Mr.J.J. Long.

Dear Mr Long,

Provincial Delegates. It is expected that the delegates will adjourn at 3'oclock for so that you will be in plenty of time if you turn up between 3 and 3.30 at the Russell Hotel, Russell Square, W.C.l and ask for me. You understand it is only an exchange of views so that we would welcome your experience in Organisation.

As regards Tuesday, the doors open at 7.30 and if you turn up about that time to meet the other speakers it will be alright. We shall have a special room set aside for the Committee.

Yours sincerely.

Organising Secretary of the Anti-Partition of Ireland League.